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Ref: APNS/2011/108    May 21, 2011 

 

To: All Member Publications 

 

Sub: Newspaper History on Murals for new APNS Headquarters. 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the APNS has started the construction of APNS 

Headquarters at Karachi which is expected to be completed in the month of August 2011. 

The Prime Minister of Pakistan has very kindly consented to inaugurate the new building 

at a promptuous ceremony.  

 

In this respect, the APNS has assigned a very senior artist to produce / paint the history of 

the newspaper industry and the APNS on 30 large exquisite murals which will be 

installed at the Conference Hall of the building. The murals will depict role of 

newspapers through the coverage of major political, social and historic events during the 

last 64 years through the portray of newspaper clippings and display of the events in 

artistic way. 
 

We therefore request you to kindly send us following : 

 

a) The original / scanned copy of the first issue of your publication. 

b) The 1
st
 copy of your publication after adoption of computerized composing and 

page making, if your publication entered into  the new technology phase from 

type setting composing / calligraphic mode.  

c) The coverage by your newspaper of events during the struggle / creation of 

Pakistan, if your newspaper was brought out before the formation of the new 

state. 

d) The coverage of major events that constitute the chequered history of Pakistan 

with political, social and economic aspects of the Society  

  

Please rest assured that the original issues sent by you, will be returned to you after 

scanning etc.  
 

We shall be grateful, if you will kindly treat this communication as most important and 

contribute towards the construction of the APNS Headquarters by providing the required 

material. 
 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

( Sarmad Ali ) 

Secretary General 


